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Central Oregon Community

College this spring is commemo-

rating a decade of higher educa-

tion opportunities and community-

focused partnerships at the Ma-

dras campus.  The Prineville

COCC campus is also celebrating

10 years.

The Madras campus, at 1170

E. Ashwood Road, will be on Sat-

urday, May 14 from 10 a.m. to 2

p.m.

The day will include the annual

Salmon Bake feast, held for the

first time at the Madras site.

This is a traditionally prepared

salmon lunch, co-presented by the

First Nations Student Union, which

also includes a silent auction to

benefit the First Nations Scholar-

ship Fund, together with dancing,

drumming and vendors.

The doors to COCC’s Madras

campus opened in fall term of

2011, with construction supported

by a voter-backed bond, together

with generous land donations from

the Madras-based Bean Founda-

tion.

The Madras and the Prineville

campuses have grown into essen-

tial learning hubs in the region, pro-

viding access, enrichment and a

range of offerings and resources,

with hometown class options, com-

puter labs, meeting spaces and an

adult basic skills program.

“As Central Oregon continues

to grow, COCC is proud to be an

active partner in supporting indus-

try development, from health care

to high tech needs,” said Dr. Laurie

Chesley, COCC’s president.

In advance of college events,

persons needing accommodation or

transportation because of a physi-

cal or mobility disability should con-

tact Caitlyn Gardner at 541-383-

7237. For accommodation because

of  other disability, such as hearing

impairment, contact disability ser-

vices at 541-383-7583.

COCC Madras celebrates 10 years

The Commissary move

This was the foundation made for the Commissary

Business Incubator.  The Warm Springs Community

Action Team and the tribes had Kirby Nagelhout

Construction create the foundation pad over the past

several weeks.

And this is the architect’s rendering of how the building

may appear in about a year or so, following the

extensive remodeling.

Courtesy WSCAT

This was the Commissary the morning before its

move to its new location.
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The Early Chilhood Education

Center is celebrating the Week of

the Young Child this week.

This Thursday, April 7 at 10

a.m., ECE will host a parade at the

childhood center in honor of

Young Child Week.

The theme of the ECE parade

is Family Traditions. So, parents

and families, dress in wing dress,

ribbon shirt, powwow outfits, etc.

Please support your child and

come and participate, watch and

wave at your child in the parade.

Parade on Thursday at ECE


